
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Monaco, Lisa (ODAG); Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 5/10/2011 8:56:23 PM 
Subject: 	 Correspondence in Fast and Furious 
Attachments: 	 2011-03-04 CEG to ATF (Zapata).pdf; 2011-03-28 CEG to ATF (Zapata).pdf; grassley osorio 

response 5-3-11 v4.docx; Issa Letter to AG Holder 55 11.pdf; issa redactions response.docx 

We have two letters from Congress that OLA has prepared responses for: 

1. A response to Chairman lssa's letter of May 5, 2011 concerning overredaction of documents; and 
2. A response to Senator Grassley's letters of March 4, 2011 and March 28, 2011 re the murder of Agent 

Zapata. 

I've attached the incoming letters and the draft responses.; 	 DP 
DP 	 -TSenato r .Gfassiqr§ STaff fibs 

pinged Faith a number of times (including again today) asking when we are going to respond to his March 4 and March 
28 letters. 

Matt 

Matthew S. Axelrod 
Associate Deputy Attorney General 
Office of the Deputy Attorney General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Desk (202) 305-0273 
Cell (202) 532-3087 

DOJ-FF-31522 
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